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April 11, 2024 

 

 

Dear Kneehill County Council: 

 

 

RE: 2023 Kneehill Community Support Coach Annual Report 

 

Attached please find an electronic copy of the Kneehill Regional Family and Community 

Support Services (FCSS) – Kneehill Community Support Coach program 2023 annual report.  

We hope this document provides a brief, yet thorough  review of the outputs and outcomes  

achieved by this program over the previous year.   

 

As arranged, Michaela Clark, our Kneehill Community Support Coach ,will be doing a short 

presentation to Kneehill County Council on Tuesday, May 14 at 9:30 a.m.   If you have any 

questions or comments do not hesitate to contact either of us at 403-443-3800.  

 

Kind Regards, 

 
Shelley Jackson-Berry 

Kneehill Regional FCSS 

Director 
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